
  Longstone CE (VA) School 
The Cross 
DE45 1TZ 

Telephone: 01629 640377 
Email: enquiries@longstone.derbyshire.sch.uk  

Website: www.longstone.derbyshire.sch.uk 
Headteacher: Mrs Sophie Rawding 

  

Friday 19th April 2024 

  
Dear Parents  
  

County Sports Hall Athletics Tuesday 23rd April 
  

Your child has got through to the County Sports hall Athletics at Alfreton Leisure Centre 
on Tuesday 23rd April. The children will need a packed lunch, snacks and plenty to 
drink.  We will leave school at 11.45 pm for a 1pm start. We will be hiring a coach to take 
us to and from Alfreton which will be funded through our sports premium money. Children 
will be back at school for approximately 4pm. 
  
Could you please send your child with:  

 Navy Tshirt with shorts/leggings   
 Warm tracksuit/over clothes  
 Clean trainers suitable for indoors  
 Packed lunch/several drinks  
 Any medication/asthma spray  

  
Please log into Parent Pay to give consent so your child can take part in this 
event.   
  
Yours sincerely,  
  
  
  
Mrs J. Reeves  
  
PE Coordinator  

 
 
 


